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Team Leader 
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PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
 
Reply by portal: https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/42096 
 
 
Dear Mandana 
 
 
KURRI KURRI LATERAL PIPELINE PROJECT (SSI-22338205)  
 
I refer to the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) email notification of 4 October 
2022 advising a Response to Submissions (RtS) report has been received for the above 
project.  City of Newcastle (CN) has been requested to provide advice on the RtS. 
 
The RtS has been reviewed and the various matters raised in CN's letter dated 16 May 2022 
have been satisfactorily addressed, except for the submission of landscape concept plan.   
This matter, however, could be addressed by the imposition of an appropriate condition if 
consent is granted to the development. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Geof Mansfield, Principal Development Officer 
(Planning) on 4974 2767 or by email on gmansfield@ncc.nsw.gov.au . 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Priscilla Emmett 
DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT SECTION MANAGER  
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